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Unauthorized access to subsidiaries 

 

Kariya (JAPAN) – June, 10, 2023 –Toyota Boshoku Corporation have confirmed that 

some data had been stolen from Toyota Boshoku Europe, our European subsidiary, 

through unauthorized access by a third party due to the vulnerability of the program of 

the data transfer system. We corrected the program bugs and implemented 

countermeasures against the same types of unauthorized access. We have also 

confirmed that there is no impact on other facilities. The details are still being 

investigated. However, we have not seen any impact on operations at the moment.  

We sincerely apologize to our customers and everyone for causing concern, and 

inconvenience this may have caused. Based on this incident, the Toyota Boshoku group 

will once again strengthen security measures and work to prevent recurrence. 
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